
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students will leave the school after the morning announcements and walk to George 

Street. Please make sure your child is dressed appropriately for the weather. 

Students will eat their snack at George Street, please send a small snack that they 

can carry in their pocket. We will return to school by lunchtime. 

This is an exciting outing as they see past CSS Cougars on stage. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Connaught Street Elementary School 
184 Connaught Street   Phone: 506-453-5404 

Fredericton, NB E3B 2A9  Fax: 506-453-8709 

 

  
   

   ~Connaught Cougars~ 

  Courage and Commitment 

 

Connaught Street School students have been invited to  

George Street Middle School’s production of  

Guys and Dolls Junior on Thursday, March 22. 

 



 



 


